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My principal place of residence is in the
Canterbury District Health Board area. I am also
standing for the Harewood Ward and  the
Fendalton-Waimairi-Harewood Community Board
(Harwood Ward),Christchurch City Council..

I am Aaron Keown, a current CDHB Board
Member (since 2010) and I'm a councillor for the Harewood
Ward, Christchurch. I am proud to say I'm the chair of the CCC
Disabilities Working Group, a group formed through my
advocacy for the disability sector.  I'm married with three
children, one of which has severe allergies and asthma.
My voting record shows that I've been true to my word on a
number of issues and speak up when something doesn't seem
right.  If re-elected to the CDHB, my focus in the next term will
be: To continue the delivery of the replacement facilities that
Canterbury has lost through the quakes. To advocate for better
mental health support and funding.
To deliver on a parking model for Christchurch Hospital making
it accessible and eventually free again. To advocate for equity in
the disability sector, and to return us to Chlorine Free Water.

Conflict of Interest Statement
I have the following current conflicts of interest with the
Canterbury District Health Board (CDHB):-
Christchurch City Council Councillor - Harewood Ward
To the best of my knowledge and belief, I have no other
conflicts of interest with the CDHB at the date of my notice of
consent to being nominated as a candidate for membership of
the board of the CDHB.
I do not believe that any conflicts of interest are likely to arise in
future, other than the continuation of the conflicts of interest
stated above.


